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Norfolk County Sheriff’s Office to Host Series of Holiday Happenings 
 

BRAINTREE – Norfolk County Sheriff Patrick McDermott announced today that the Norfolk County Sheriff’s 
Office will host a series of “Holiday Happenings” for families at the Sheriff’s Braintree Public Safety Campus 
during the first three Fridays in the month of December. 

“As the holiday season approaches, we wanted to find a fun and festive way to spread joy in the 
community,” said Sheriff McDermott. “This is a great way for families to experience what holiday magic is all 
about.”  

The three Friday events will include a visit from Santa, holiday crafts, games, carolers, and much more. The 
event is free, but the Sheriff’s Office is encouraging attendees to bring a non-perishable food item to donate 
to those in need. “Despite the growing economy, there is still a great need for us to step up and assist many 
families who have not experienced the economic recovery in a post-COVID-19 pandemic world. We must 
remain vigilant for those facing food insecurity in our communities. Let’s make their holiday season a little 
less difficult,” Sheriff McDermott remarked. 

The events will take place in the pavilion at the Sheriff’s Office in Braintree at 2015 Washington Street from 
4:30-7:00 pm on Fridays - December 3rd, 10th, and 17th. Santa is expected to arrive between 5:30-6:30pm. 
Hot chocolate, coffee and treats will be provided free of charge. 
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